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All:
 
Thank you for RSVP’ing to today’s briefing on H.R. 4038: the American SAFE Act, H.R. 4197: the State Refugee Security 
Act, and its Senate companion, S. 2363 with Miles Taylor, Republican Professional Staff on the House Committee on 
Homeland Security, and Ryan Newman, General Counsel to Senator Cruz.
 
Following the briefing, Governor Abbott’s office would like to discuss with participants possible next steps, including a 
letter to be sent to congressional leadership that would advocate for governors to play a greater role in protecting 
their states during the resettlement process.
 
The briefing will take place TODAY, 12/16 at 2:00 PM EST. ****For those in D.C., we will be meeting in the Illinois 
Office, Suite 400, Hall of States.***
 
Conference line:
800-653-7913
Pass: 8032167#
 
Alison Caliguire
Policy Aide
Republican Governors Public Policy Committee (RGPPC)
1747 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW Suite 250
Washington, DC 20006
(202)-464-8561
acaliguire@rgppc.org
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